
 

 

 
 
 

HOUSING ASSISTANCE FOR TEACHERS (HAT) 
 

PROGRAM BULLETIN #16 
 
 
 
DATE:  July 1, 2019 
 
TO:  Participating Housing Assistance for Teachers (HAT) Lenders 
 
FROM: Betty Temple, Sr. Vice President 

Single Family Program Operations  
 
RE:  Available Funds – New HAT Fund Contract 
                           
 
 

This bulletin serves to notify participating HAT Lenders that MHC has received our FY 2020 contract 

with the Mississippi Department of Education and now have $140,000 to allocate towards new HAT loan 

Reservations beginning today.  


